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Did you know we have a cereal ministry here at First 
UMC? Each month we provide $100.00 worth of 
breakfast cereal to Son Light House, a local ministry that 
provides food and other items to those in need. People 
from the congregation sign up to sponsor a month. They 
then go out, purchase and deliver the cereal. Sponsors can 
either consider the cereal a personal donation or they can 
turn in the receipts to 
the church office and 
be reimbursed for the 
purchases. This is a 
wonderful 
opportunity for us to 
be in partnership and 
ministry with 
another local 
nonprofit group seeking to shine the light of Jesus in our 
community. If you would like to be a part of this ministry, 
you can sign up for a month. The 2023 sign-up sheet is 
upstairs in the Welcome Center.  
 

 

 

 

The Soup Ministry is at it again. They loaded up their cars this 

morning and delivered hearty soup, cake and rolls to warm both 

body and soul on this chilly 

day. 80 people were served. 

Thank you to the soup 

“angels” who are spreading 

the love of Jesus to our 

church family and friends.  
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-The JAM Children’s Ministry is 
collecting individually wrapped 
snacks and drinks during the 
month of January. Drinks should be 
mini water bottles, juice boxes or 
pouches. Place donations on the 
marked carts in the Welcome Center 
or Living Water Café.  

-A new interest group is forming for 
those who love hunting and fishing. 
The Limitless Outdoor Ministry 
will meet on January 23rd 6:00-7:30 
p.m. for a light meal and to watch a 
video and discuss the ministry. 
Contact Jeremy Eckard with 

questions eckardjd@hotmail.com.  

-Winter Concert Event. Jeremy 
Garner (Southern Gospel) at 3:30. 
Danelle Cressinger Band 
(Contemporary Christian) at 7:00. 
Food and Aly’s Monkey Movement 
in the Café 4:30-6:30. All donations 
benefit Aly’s Monkey Movement. All 
are welcome. Tell your friends and 
family.  

-A New Sunday School class is 
meeting in the lounge at 9:30 on 
Sunday mornings. Linda Miller is 
leading this class.  

-Candy Winters is looking for 
volunteers to serve as hosts for 
Coffee Fellowship on Sunday 
mornings. Contact Candy for more 
information or to volunteer.  
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